
Please join the Maine3Railers O-Gauge Model Railroad Club 

We are a model railroad club dedicated to the enjoyment of the model railroad hobby. We 

bring our layouts to shows, events, and other attractions around the state. You can help us run 

trains and make visitors smile! 

Please join us to help bring the fun of model railroading to children of all ages. Along the way 

you will meet new friends, run trains, have a chance to learn more, and teach what you know. 

As a member you can: 

• Operate our layouts at train shows, libraries, and a dozen other places we visit 

• Attend our Roundhouse and monthly club meetings via Zoom 

• Stay up to date with our monthly newsletter 

• Attend open houses held by members 

• Have the first chance to purchase the new club cars we make each year 

• Go with other members during the holidays to visit major hobby dealers and the annual 

Railroad Hobby Show in Springfield, Mass each January 

 
To join us, fill out the application on the back of this sheet and either give it to us at an event or 

mail it in. To find out more, please ask any member at one of our events, visit 

maine3railers.org, or contact: 

Bernie Pender at president@maine3railers.org 
Dave Hodgkiss at vp@maine3railers.org 
Dana Lindsey at secretary@maine3railers.org 
Rick Hills at treasurer@maine3railers.org 
Ernie Vannah at ernie@maine3railers.org 
Jeff Jacobs at jeff@maine3railers.org 
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O-Gauge Model Railroad Club 
Application For Membership 

Annual Dues: Individual Adult $20.00 – Family $25.00 – Youth $5.00 

All new memberships commencing September 1st through December 31st shall include the following year. 

 

Member Information – Please Print Clearly 

 

Name Date  
 

Address  
 

City/Town State Zip  
 

Telephone 
 

Home   

Work   

Cell  

 

Email  

 
Please make your check out to “Maine3Railers”. You can give this application and your dues to 

any one of our members at any event, or you can mail the application and dues (check only 
please) to: 
 

Rick Hills, M3R Treasurer 
PO Box 31 
Amherst, NH 03031 

 
More about our club, our activities, and our meeting schedules can be seen by visiting our 
website: https://maine3railers.org/. Thank you for your interest in the Maine3Railers model railroad 
club. We hope you join us as we spread the good word about the model railroading hobby. 


